
From: Snigdha Acharya <Snigdha.Acharya@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Scholarship 2022 - Public Health Law Summit 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I attended the Privacy Officer meeting and Public Health Law Summit in Baltimore, MD from 9/12/22 – 
9/14/22 in my official capacity as GC of CDPH.  The NPHL covered my flight and hotel (Hyatt Regency, 
Baltimore) expenses.  I intend to request ground transportation costs and a per diem from the City. 
 
Please let me know if you need any further information. 
 
Thanks much, 
 
Snigdha Acharya 
General Counsel 
Office: (312) 745-3152 
Cell: (773) 802-5943   
snigdha.acharya@cityofchicago.org 
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